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Starting from May 4, the Family Federation in Türkiye began holding worship services with a new open 

format, created especially for new members and guests. These worship services bring together people 

who have joined the Family Federation recently and visitors who want to learn more about the faith, 

giving them a chance to share their spiritual experiences. 

 

During the services, talks were given based on Bible passages and personal testimonies of faith. The 

speakers openly shared what faith means to them and how it has inspired their lives. Those attending 

connected deeply with these stories and felt spiritually uplifted. 

 

 
 

The Family Federation in Türkiye plans to continue holding these services regularly for several weeks. 

 

Through this effort, they hope to reach out more effectively to their local community, creating chances to 

share the Family Federation's teachings and offer a welcoming spirit to the many people interested in 

faith. 

 

 

 

 


